PAC GENERAL MEETING

Jan 20, 2021

Minutes: Amy M

Chairperson: Kirsty L and Maite M

Skype Meeting

Attendees: Reg L, Kirsty L, Maite M, Amy M, Bill P, Jenna A, Leanne SB,

Vanessa LR

Call to order at 9:35am

Adoption of November 2020 minutes - Bill P motion, Amy M second

Kirsty L - possible spirit wear order

- Indigo fundraiser - \$100 raised

-spirit days to come

-photoday - Mountain West - Saturday March 6-minimum 10 families/ \$20 per season

Bill P - Treasurer's Report

Bank Rec: no significant changes

Outstanding cheques - 20 not cashed

-Bill P to forward list of parents that have not cashed to Leanne SB

-Leanne SB will email reminder to parents

Gaming Acct - no changes - waiting for grant to be approved as grant was denied Bill P to follow up on grants and get contact information

Budget - no changes from November -school board grant added of \$170

Signing authority - Bill P to set up at bank with Kirsty L and Maite M

Jenna A - DPAC report

- mask poster for awareness around schools
- JA to request for posters
- not heard from Laura Ward chair of DPAC for next meeting yet

Reg L - Principal's Report

- positive tone inside school
- December had lots of Winter decorating inside and various school spirit events
- -2 Covid-19 exposures in Decembers
- -no transmission cases within school

More information about the process can be found through the links below:

https://burnabyschools.ca/covid-19-sharing-clear-and-current-information/ https://www.fraserhealth.ca/schoolexposures#.YAeCtOhKiUk

- -MyEd is the provincial system that all schools use for attendance and record keeping. We will also be moving to MyEd for our report card platform so parents will notice a few changes from last year's report. Teachers will not be able to show a sliding scale over proficiency levels. Students will be assessed as being either Emerging, Developing, Proficient, or Extending in each of the subject areas.
- -March 5 report cards home
- -Upcoming informal reporting in April and then another formal report and final at the end of June
- -FSAs delayed around Feb 15-Mar 12 for grade 4 and 7 students
- -Student Learning Surveys Jan 4 Apr 30 Grade 4 and 7 Parents of grade 4 and 7students and staff – information will be shared after Spring Break
- -Construction almost completed
 - -landscaping and playground to be reset
- -Padlock on porta potty added

- -15 new students for January-possible extra division next year
- -Outdoor space circle stones for upper part of playground
 -indigenous learning facing each other
 -social/emotional learning
 -base for outdoor education
- -Slide has been ordered delayed
- Thank you to parents for continuing to wear masks and distance while on school grounds!
- -PAC to send out mask reminders notice Jenna A and Maite M to send donation notice to parents for outdoor space

Meeting adjourned 10:53am